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Regarding the training, it was very nice and interactive. They told us about 
the program; how to give a session and integrate it with our Lebanese 
program. Also they told us about evaluation; how to assess our students 
and make a thorough examination which includes all the sections with a 
proper use of action verbs. They also talked about how we can prepare our 
students to think about acquiring the 21st century skills.
In addition, they talked about how we can teach them to work on a project 
that requires a cooperation between teachers from all fields.
On the practical level in the classroom, it was easy to apply what we learned 
and explain as we were supposed to do during the periods of biology 
teaching that we have. It was a success and students participated well in 
the exercises and activities. They also watched the videos and commented 
on what they saw.
Unfortunately, because of the coronavirus pandemic, we couldn’t follow 
through with the project to see if we can finish it on time. Sometimes 
some lessons took more time to finish than expected but we managed 
nonetheless.
Regarding the evaluation process, we made exams as we talked about in 
the training and they went well.
This is a great opportunity for the students and teachers at the same time. 
Teachers can develop their skills and students can work more on a practical 
level on subjects related to their curriculum.


